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As you know the roll out of the new HR system is 
proceeding, with Release 3 deployment to schools 
having gone live from 7 July. 

If your school has moved onto the new SAP HR 
payroll system, we would like to know about your 
experience. We understand that there are 
pressures on your time but would appreciate your 
feedback so we can best represent you and raise 
any concerns you may have.  

The attached Survey Monkey is brief and focused 
on the impact of the SAP HR Payroll 
implementation on you and your work, not the 
detail of the specific operational and technical 
issues .You can access the link to complete the 
survey HERE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE SURVEY BY 12 
NOON ON FRIDAY 3 AUGUST. 

And of course your comments and questions via 
the dedicated schools email schools@psa.asn.au 
are welcome at any time. 

Your responses will be handled on a strictly 
confidential basis by the PSA. 

Thank you for your feedback 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTDVT9Q
mailto:schools@psa.asn.au

